NOVEMBER 2023

S NOVEMBER UPDATE

Reach Every Student

Message from Admin:

Dear RES families,

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. As we are in the first few months of a new school year, we
feel impressed to emphasize the importance of health and wellness in the lives of our students. At RES we are committed
to fostering an environment that promotes not only academic growth, but also the physical, emotional and mental well-
being of every child.

Proper nutrition, regular exercise, and sufficient rest are essential elements that contribute to a child’s overall
development. Healthy habits established at home have a significant impact on a child’s ability to learn, concentrate and
engage effectively in the classroom. RES continues its healthy breakfast and snack program for any student who, for
whatever reason may be in need.

In addition to physical health, we also recognize the importance of mental and emotional well- being. The challenges of
growing up can sometimes be overwhelming for young minds. All RES students learn to build relationships and make
positive connections through our Second Step program that teaches social emotional learning. They learn how to have
open and respectful communications and to value and support each other. Students learn to have a growth mindset and
develop social emotional skills that they need to lead an emotionally healthy life.

At RES, we are dedicated to promoting a school culture that encourages kindness, empathy and respect. Positive school
culture fosters the building of relationships that play a vital role in shaping an enriching school experience for our
students. Our dedicated staff work hard to create a nurturing environment where every child feels safe to learn, express
themselves and grow. We organize various activities and projects that encourage teamwork, collaboration and

mutual respect, which foster connections among students.

We encourage you to actively engage with your child’s education this year by coming to parent- teacher conferences,
activities and special events. Your presence not only strengthens the bond between home and school but also
demonstrates to your child the importance of their education. Our parent-teacher conference_is coming up on November
28. We hope to see you there!

Together we can create an inclusive environment where every child feels a
sense of belonging and is empowered to achieve their full potential.

RES Admin

Nov 16 - Picture Retake

Nov 17 - Anything But A Backpack Day
Nov 22 - A1 Pizza Hot Lunch (grade 1,3,5)
Nov 23 - A1 Pizza Hot Lunch (grade 2,4,6)
Nov 23 - Choir to Symphony

Nov 1 - Burger Baron Hot Lunch (grade 1,3,5)
Nov 2 - Burger Baron Hot Lunch (grade 2,4,6)
Nov 6 - Raffle Fundraiser Starts

Nov 8 - DQ Hot Lunch (grade 1,3,5)

Nov 9 - DQ Hot Lunch (grade 2,4,6)

Nov 9 - Remembrance Day Assembly (10:30am) Nov 23 - Hot Lunch Form Closes

Nov 27 - Raffle Ticket Sales End
Nov 28 - Parent Teacher Night (4-7pm)

Nov 9 - Hot Lunch Form Opens
Nov 10 - No School

Nov 13 - No School
Nov 15 - Subway Hot Lunch (grade 1,3,5)
Nov 16 - Subway Hot Lunch (grade 2,4,6)

Nov 29 - Burger Baron Hot Lunch (grade 1,3,5)
Nov 30 - Burger Baron Hot Lunch (grade 2,4,6)




